
From:Alan Landman <alandmanpa@gmail.com>
To:VolusiaExposed.Com 

Subject:Fwd: 18th Circuit JNC (Judge Clark Applicants)
Date:Fri, 22 Apr 2016 10:20:43 -0400

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Alan Landman <alandmanpa@gmail.com>
Date: Thu, Apr 21, 2016 at 3:39 PM
Subject: 18th Circuit JNC (Judge Clark Applicants)
To: "Dane, Laura" <Laura.Dane@eog.myflorida.com>
Cc: John Galluzzo <john.galluzzo@flcourts18.org>

Dear Laura,

Please be advised that the JNC convened today to conduct interviews to fill the vacancy created by Judge Clark's 
resignation and the Governor's directive / letter dated 3/4/16. 

The following are the list of applicants we recommend to the Governor in alphabetical order:

1. Tom Brown.
2.  Michael Dwyer.
3.  James McMaster.
4.  Michelle Naberhaus.
5. Rob Segal.
6. Marielena Tynan.

I personally advised the referenced individuals today that they have been chosen as the 6 finalists.  I advised them to 
expect a call from the Governor's office regarding the next appropriate step. 

I will forward you the original unredacted applications.  I will retain the redacted copies in my office for future public 
records requests. 

I consider this to be a completion of my responsibilities as Chair of the 18th Circuit JNC with respect to this particular 
assignment.

Please advise if there is anything further needed from myself or the committee.

Please acknowledge receipt of this email so I know you received it.  

-- Alan Landman

_________________________
Alan H. Landman, P.A.
7195 Murrell Road, Suite 102
Melbourne, Fl 32940
(321) 242-9800 telephone
(321) 242-9955 facsimile
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